MIFID IT: ESMA'S LATEST DOUBLE VOLUME
CAP DATA PUBLICATION POSTPONED TO 15
FEBRUARY 2019

07 February 2019

MiFID — Secondary Markets

The European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) has decided today to
delay the publication of the double volume cap (DVC) data foreseen for today
due to a technical issue with the DVC system. Instead this publication is
planned for 15 February 2019.
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